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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
May 21, 2012 

 

 

It seems that some of you were too busy enjoying the beautiful day on Saturday to read your email!  The deadline 

to rsvp to the Senior Celebration has now come and gone.  The committee can take late reservations for a couple 

of days – but the caterer will be requiring a final count soon.   

 
The event is on June 2, which is less than 2 weeks away, and in order to finalize plans (aka 

tables/chairs/food/etc.) – the committee needs your reservation ASAP! 

 

Please – if you haven’t done so yet – get your RSVP card in the mail ASAP! 
 

If you or the postal service has misplaced your invitation or rsvp card, you may download it 

here. 

 

Questions – contact Catherine Flaherty at cguadagnino@wi.rr.com. 

 

If you have already sent in your rsvp card – THANK YOU for making the committee’s job a little bit easier! 
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